
Dear Senators,

I am writing you today in regards to SB 554. It’s my Personal and Professional opinion that this Senate Bill is really bad for the 
citizens of Oregon. Decreasing the places law abiding citizens can carry a firearm concealed in public makes our citizens more 
vulnerable and does nothing to make the public safer. I know there is a lot of fear and emotions being used to demonize firearms 
and law abiding gun owners. What can’t misrepresented or misinterpreted is the data, 94% of all mass killings happen in gun free 
zones. This information comes from the Crime Research Center, they are the foremost expert on this subject matter. I strongly urge 
you to vote NO on SB 554. This is bad for all of Oregon. Thank you for your time!!

Derek LeBlanc
Owner, LLB LLC 


